
Meeting Cancellation Notice for the  
ARPA Visioning Ad-Hoc Committee 

NOTICE is given members of the ARPA Visioning Committee will NOT convene on Thursday, 
September 22, 2022, from 5:00-7:00 p.m. as previously noticed.  

For more information regarding this meeting contact Faith Kinnick at (406) 222-2005.  

Please publish Wednesday September 21, 2022.  

Faith Kinnick 
City of Livingston 
September 19, 2022 
 


